
Watersmeet Township School District

Highly Qualified Resource Room Paraprofessional

Watersmeet Township School District is seeking Highly Qualified Paraprofessional candidates to

work with Resource Room students starting in August 2020. The position will be up to 7.5 hours 

per day. The ideal candidate will be enthusiastic, dynamic, and willing to work with an energetic,

progressive school staff. Candidates must meet the NCLB requirements for highly qualified 

certification. Please contact the school district for additional information. Interested individuals 

should submit application materials to:

Dr. Gerald E. Pease

Watersmeet Township School District

N4720 Hwy 45

P.O. Box 217

Watersmeet, Michigan 49969

Application materials can be emailed to

gpease@watersmeet.k12.mi.us

Position posted until filled.

Watersmeet Township School District is an Equal Opportunity Employer


